
 

 

 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
Consultant Support for the Post-Construction Stormwater 

Technology Assessment Protocol 
 

July 28, 2020 
 
 
The following question was received: 
 
Question: What address should the hard copy of the proposal be sent to? 
 
Answer: The hard copy of the proposal should be sent to 229 Peachtree Street NE, Suite 100, 
International Tower, Atlanta, GA 30303.  
 
 


